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Dear Editor:
Your paper’s coverage of the anticipatory joys of the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday certainly helps readers get into the spirit of America’s top family celebration.  But all too often the holiday can turn to tragedy on the highways.

As the holiday nears, (organization name) hopes that folks will keep their minds on their driving and not on the turkey and trimmings.  And this holds especially true for buckling up, regardless of whether you’re driving across town or across the state.

Too many people still aren’t using seats belts—the most effective piece of safety equipment in your vehicle.  To lose a loved one is a terrible thing to experience, but to lose one’s life when it might have been saved by taking two seconds to buckle a seat belt is truly senseless.
Regular seat belt use is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in motor vehicle crashes.  
Everyone driving on our roads this holiday week should drive carefully and defensively, don’t drive impaired and, most importantly, buckle up each and every trip. That way, this Thanksgiving holiday will be memorable for all the right reasons.

Sincerely yours
(Name and affiliation)
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